Page 1-of 1

From:

Humber studentappreciationawards

April 25, 2012 3:37:24 PM ()

Subject:

Student Appreciation Awards

To:

Ryan Campbell

Dear Ryan Campbell,

Congratulations! You have been nominated for a Student Appreciation Award.

A Student Appreciation Awards recognizes individuals who contribute to the quality of student life and the Humber community inside and outside of the classroom. You were nominated by **Narinder Singh Dhaliwal**

Below is your nomination letter:

Mr. Campbell has helped me to learn APA format and how to write an essay assignment in the course that he taught me in his class; in other courses too. He has also helped me in second semester to understand the concepts and questions related to other courses that he does not teach me in this semester.

Once again congratulations, and thank you for your contributions to the Humber Community.

Sincerely,

Student Appreciation Awards Planning Committee